URS

July 28, 2005

Ms. Donna Drogos

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Re: Second Quarter 2005 Status Report
Former BP Service Station #11266
1541 Park Street
Alameda, California

Dear Ms. Drogos:

On behalf of Atlantic Richfield Company, a BP affiliated company, URS Corporation (URS)

is submitting the Second Quarter 2005 Status Report for the Former BP Service Station #11266, located
at 1541 Park Street, Alameda, California. URS originally submitted a Request for Site Closure Report to
ACEH on February 21, 2003. To date, URS has not received a response to our request for case closure
as a low risk groundwater site.

If you have any questions regarding this submission, please call me at (510) 874-1758.
Sincerely,

URS CORPORATION

Atk sl

Lynelle Onishi
Project Manager

Enclosure: - Second Quarter 2005 Status Report

cc:  Mr. Kyle Christie, Atlantic Richfield Company {RM}, (electronic copy uploaded to ENFOS)
Mr. Chris Jimmerson, Delta Environmental Consultants, (electronic copy uploaded to ENFOS)

URS Corporation

1333 Broadway, Suite 800
Gakland, CA 94612-1924
Tel: 510.893.3800

Fax: 510.874.3268



o o

Atlantic Richfield Company
{a BF affiliated company)

6 Centerpointe Drive, Room 172
La Palma, CA 90623-1066
Phone: (714) 670-5303

Fax: (714) 670-5195
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Re: Second Quarter 2005 Status Report Q%

Former BP Service Station #11266
1541 Park Street
Alameda, California

| declare that, to the best of my knowledge at the present time, the information and/or
recommendations contained in the attached document are true and correct.

Submitted by:

< iy S

Kyle Christie
Environmental Business Manager



Date: July 28, 2005
Quarter; 2Q05

RM FIRST QUARTER 2005 STATUS REPORT

Former Facility No.: 11266 Address: 1541 Park Street, Oakland, CA

RM Environmental Business Manager: Kyle Christie

Consulting Co./Contact Person: URS Corporation / Lynelle Onishi

Consultant Project No.: 38487150

Primary Agency: Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH)
WORK PERFORMED THIS QUARTER (Second — 2005):

1. No environmental activities will take place during this quarter.
2.  Prepared and submitted First Quarter 2005 Status Report.

WORK PROPOSED FOR NEXT QUARTER {Third — 2005):
1. No environmental work is scheduled for third quarter 2003,
2. Prepare and submit Second Quarter 2005 Status Report.

Current Phase of Project: GW monitoring/sampling

Frequency of Groundwater Sampling: No Ongoing Sampling

Frequency of Groundwater Monitoring: ~ No Ongoing Monitoring

DISCUSSION:

On February 21, 2003, URS submitfed a request for case closure as a low risk groundwater site. At the time of this
status report, URS has not received a response regarding this request. No groundwater monitoring activities are
scheduled for this Site.
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